Jeff Watson

From: Erin Moore

Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2013 1:46 PM
To: Jeff Watson

Subject: FW: BL-13-00008 Orr
Attachments: Orr.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Public Health does not have any issues with this one now that we know how far property line is from well. Thanks.

From: Cruse & Associates [mailto:cruseandassoc@kvalley.com]
Sent: Friday, August 16, 2013 1:23 PM

To: Jeff Watson; Holly Duncan; Joe Gilbert; Erin Moore
Subject: Re: BL-13-00008 Orr

Sorry for the delay in getting this back into you. Attached is an image with the 5 acre parcel to scale and the location of
the well and drain field. The well will be located a little over 100" from the proposed boundary. Please review and contact
me back with changes.

Thanks,

Chris Cruse P.L.S.

Cruse and Associates

217 East 4th Ave.

P.O. Box 959

Ellensburg, WA 98926

(509) 962-8242 Office

(509) 962-8238 Fax
cruseandassoc@Xkvalley.com

From: Jeff Watson

Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2013 10:31 AM
To: Holly Duncan ; Joe Gilbert ; Erin Moore
Cc: Chuck Cruse (cruseandassoc@kvalley.com)
Subject: RE: BL-13-00008 Orr

BL-15-00008 Orr

Chuck or Chris: Can we get a well location and distance to proposed new property line for this one? 've attached a site
8 prop property
plan from (('m 8uessi118) an old septic permit but it is tough to tell for scaling and location and I don'thavea precise

location for the new line.

J ef{reg A. Watson

PlannerII

Kittitas County Public Works/Community Development Services
411 North Ruby

Ellens]ourg WA 08926

jeffwatson@cokittitas.wa.us

509-9335-8274




From: Holly Duncan

Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2013 10:18 AM
To: Jeff Watson

Subject: ORR BL

Jeff,
We need to get a measurement on the distance the existing well is from the proposed west property line on this one.

Holly

From: Joe Gilbert

Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2013 11:27 AM
To: Erin Moore

Cc: Holly Duncan

Subject: RE: comments?

The original home was built prior to septic permitting, and a repair septic permit was issued in 1977. According to our
records the septic system lies within the proposed boundaries of the BLA and meets all applicable setbacks.

Holly the well also appears to be within the proposed boundaries but not sure of the distance from the property line,
may inquire for further information or do a drive by. Thanks.

JOE GILBERT, R.S.
LICENSED ON-SITE WASTEWATER
DESIGNER & INSPECTOR #5200273

KITTITAS COUNTY ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH
507 N. NANUM SUITE 101

ELLENSBURG, WA 98926

509-933-8262

From: Erin Moore

Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2013 10:44 AM
To: Joe Gilbert

Subject: comments?
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